
Gazebo Committee Minutes 

December 6, 2023 

 

 

In Attendance: Allie Evans, Jeff Russ, Liza Martin, John Evans, Laura Richardson, Connie Holt 

 

1. Results of the Town Wide Poll: The Committee discussed the tally of the town wide 

poll/vote. The two top vote getters are design #2 and design #5. Design #5 was the winner 

by more than double every other design. 

 

2. Next steps on Design: The Committee decides to pursue designs 2 and 5. Design 2 is pretty 

much all inclusive. The committee decides to contact Vermont Natural Homes for a more 

detailed discussion on design 5. 

 

3. Fundraising: The committee discusses different methods for fundraising. The committee 

decides to pursue; 

a. Contacting local businesses  

b. Contacting the hospital and church 

c. Private donations 

d. A Gazebo flyer to put around town 

e. Facebook Townshend Families 

 

4. Next Meeting: The next committee meeting will be Wednesday, January 3, 2024. 

 

(Note that these minutes have been altered. I simply added the picture of the winning design 

below. Nothing else has been altered. ~Website Geek~) 

 

 


